TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Dr. Nabila Khan student of Post Graduate Diploma in Hospital and Health
Management (PGDHM) from International Institute of Health Management Research, New
Delhi has undergone internship training at MaxBupa Health Insurance Co. Ltd. from 1st- April-
2019 to 30th- May- 2019.

The Candidate has successfully carried out the study designated to him during internship training
and his/her approach to the study has been sincere, scientific and analytical.
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"The Internship is in fulfillment of the course requirements. I wish him all success in all her future

endeavors.

PK Gl R ot

Dr Pradeep K Panda Dr. Nitish Dogra
Dean, Academics and Student Affairs Associate Professor

[ITHMR, New Delhi [THMR, New Delhi




